
March 22, 2002

MEMORANDUM TO: Cynthia Carpenter, Program Director
Policy and Rulemaking Program
Division of Regulatory Improvement Programs, NRR

FROM: Peter C. Wen, Project Manager  /RA/
Policy and Rulemaking Program
Division of Regulatory Improvement Programs, NRR

SUBJECT: SUMMARY OF FEBRUARY 27, 2002, MEETING WITH NUCLEAR
ENERGY INSTITUTE REGARDING OPERATOR LICENSING ISSUES

On February 27, 2002, the NRC staff participated in a public meeting with the Nuclear Energy
Institute (NEI) in its offices at 1776 I Street (NW), Washington, DC, to discuss issues related to
the implementation of Revision 8 of NUREG-1021, �Operator Licensing Examination Standards
for Power Reactors.�  Attachment 1 lists the attendees at the meeting.

This was the latest in a series of public �focus group� meetings intended to promote the
efficient, effective, and consistent preparation and administration of initial operator licensing
examinations.  The meeting focused primarily on the status of outstanding issues that had been
raised during prior meetings, the last of which was held on August 16, 2001.  (Refer to ADAMS
Accession Number ML012640508 for a summary of that meeting).  Attachment 2 is the agenda
that was distributed during the meeting; the issues that were actually discussed are
summarized in Attachment 3.

Representatives of the NRC and the industry agreed that this meeting was useful for the
exchange of information on this subject.
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